
Ottawa, December 6, 1917.

Madam.-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 26th ultimo in which you state that you

did not receive your salary for looking and serving the

mid-day mel and clsaning the Poundmakers school during

the month of September last.

In reply I beg to say that an account was

received for the cleaning of the school and a cheque for

$2.00, being the amount of account, was sent on the 29th

ultimo. No account has been received for the looking and

merving the mid-day real and Mr. Agent Rowland is being

requested to forward it as soon as possible.'Upon receipt

of the account from the agent, a cheque will be sent.

Your obedient servant

F.D. McLian

Assistant Deputy and Secretary

Paynton, Sask.
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